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June Update Middle States Self-Study

Co-chairs, Cathie Seidman and Ellen Renaud, and Director of Institutional Research, Dr. Jerry
Trombella have met with Steering Committee Co-chairs to discuss and suggest revisions to
second drafts of chapters.

Revised chapters are due back on June 7, 2018.

Chapters will be shared with the Core Committee and Steering Committee Co-chairs during the
summer.

By September, the first draft of the Self-Study will be shared with the College Community.



